



Phone:

(07) 3205 0555

Our Ref:

105614 A20553559 (js/gb)

Date:

12 October 2020

Body Corporate "Oceanic Point" PO Box 253 CLONTARF QLD 4019

Dear Residents,

**Proposed Project:** 

Scarborough, Landsborough Avenue Bill Marsh Lookout Park - Park Upgrade

In response to recent community feedback regarding the installation of a park shelter, picnic setting and BBQ at Bill Marsh Lookout Park, Scarborough, Council has determined that there is a lack of community support for the construction of the project.

As a result, Council has decided at this time not to progress further with this park upgrade project and would like to thank residents for contacting Council with their comments.

Should you wish to obtain further information regarding the project, please contact Council on telephone (07) 3205 0555 or by emailing <a href="mailto:mbrc@moretonbay.qld.gov.au">mbrc@moretonbay.qld.gov.au</a> quoting reference number 105614.

Yours faithfully,

Ashley Newson

Coordinator Project Development - Local Community Infrastructure

**Project Management** 

CC:

Divisional Councillor